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Safety needs to be everyone’s concern, especially so during 
the winter months.  Slips, trips and falls, these can happen 
to any of us during our lives, the majority of which can be 
prevented by being a little more observant and paying a 
little more attention to our surroundings. 
 
Winter safety starts the minute you leave your home.  Wear 
the best footwear and outerwear.  Even though the 
sidewalks and streets are plowed and salted, it is winter and 
slippery conditions still exist.   
 
Please report any hazards immediately to the office, 
custodians, or a member of the Safety and Security 
Committee.  It is everyone’s job to keep one and all safe 
and secure when in our District.   
 
Remember—being safe is a choice, so make the right 
decision for your well-being. 


